
AUGUST 2023 NEWSLETTER 

  

Summer is quickly passing us by! Please let us know if there will be any changes in your 

child(ren)'s schedule for fall.  

 

School age families please let us know if your child will be taking a bus to or from Tiny 

Tots this coming school year. If so, you must bring in the schedule with the bus numbers & 

times as soon as you receive it so we can add them to our bus schedule. 

 

For those enrolled in Preschool for the 2023-2024 school year, you will be contacted to have 

a preschool policy sometime in the last week of August. Preschool Open House is Thursday, 

Sept.7th from 4:00-5:30 p.m. in the Preschool room.   
 

 

 

 



50TH CELEBRATION 
 

  

It's almost time to celebrate! Tuesday, August 8th from 4:00-6:30 p.m. be sure to join us in 

celebrating our 50th year!  

 

There will be a taco truck and an ice cream truck here. Tiny Tots will be giving a ticket 

to each child for ONE ice cream treat. See the ticket for available options. You can 

purchase food from the taco truck from 4:00-6:00 p.m. and additional ice cream treats 

from 5:00-6:30 p.m.  
 

Here is the schedule of activities: 

• 4:30-5:30 p.m./"HOOPERINA" (interactive hula hoop fun) 
• 4:00-5:00 p.m./School agers doing face painting & tattoos for all! 
• 4:30-6:00 p.m./Balloon Animals 
• 5:40-6:20 p.m./"Teddy Bear Band" 

 

*THE PARKING LOT WILL BE CLOSED BEGINNING AT 10:00 A.M. SO WE CAN SET UP 

FOR THE CELEBRATION! PLEASE PLAN TO PARK IN THE BACK OF THE BUILDING.  Once 

you enter in the back of the building, proceed to the left to go down the steps (or 

use the elevator on the right) to come into Tiny Tots entryway.  
 

 



 

 

 

CACFP PROGRAM 
 

Watch for new food forms to fill out for the Child and Adult Food Program 

(CACFP). This form needs to be filled out annually by September 1st. Please be sure to fill it 

out by following the instructions that are attached to it and return it to the office before 

September 1st, 2023. Your signature, name, & date are required on the form. Thank you! 
 

 

CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAY 
 

Reminder that we are closed on Monday, September 4th in observance of Labor 

Day! We hope you have a safe & enjoyable holiday! 
 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 
 

Are you struggling to get your child out the door in the morning? This animation introduces 

parents to what executive functions are and what problems with executive functioning look 

like. It introduces simple steps parents can take to help their children.  

  

*less than 3 minute video 

Click the following link to see the video: Understanding Executive Functioning 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RGi1gfuCfXk&list=PLFji-AO8E8L7SGVTMLg8Dq3VQ9SNhCiju

